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At All Saints Catholic College, we sometimes take photographs of pupils. We may use these photos in 
the school’s prospectus, on the school’s website/social media sites and on display boards around school. 
This is usually to mark a significant event in the life of the school or to celebrate an achievement, e.g. 
an academic or sporting success.  Digital cameras and video cameras are also used by staff in college or 
by staff at the residential centres to use as memorabilia of events. 
 
Occasionally, photographs are requested by the local press to accompany articles submitted for publication 
in newspapers to celebrate pupils’ achievements.  Such publicity, whilst acknowledging pupils’ progress, 
also promotes the active life of the school. Please be assured that college will always act appropriately 
and cautiously in this matter. 
 
We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the ways described above. If 
you’re not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your preferences. 
 
Please tick the relevant box(es) below and return this form to school. 
 
 
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website, social media sites 
Facebook and Twitter in school managed accounts.  
 
I am happy for photos of my child to be in external publicity materials such as the 
school prospectus/good newspaper articles 
 
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays. 
 
 
I am NOT happy for the school to use photos of my child. 
 
 
If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing dpo@allsaintscatholiccollege.com 
or calling the school on 0161 338 2120, or just popping in to the school office. 
 
If you have any other questions, please get in touch. 
 
Why are we asking for your consent again? 

You may be aware that new data protection rules came into effect in May 2018. To ensure we are 
meeting the new requirements, we need to re-seek your consent to take and use photos of your child. 
We really value using photos of pupils, to be able to showcase what pupils do in school and show what 
life at our school is like to others, so we would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again. 

 

Full name of student:   ________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent or carer’s signature:  _____________________________ Date: ____________________ 
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